

Process to Apply for Tuition Assistance

Dear Applicant,

Thank you for your interest in Griffin Christian High School. We look forward to working with you in your educational journey. In order for the scholarship committee to make a request for tuition assistance, we will need to obtain some information from you. In addition, your student will need approval from the principal that all requirements are met to be enrolled at Griffin Christian High School.

Please submit the following information:

- 1. Submit a letter to GCHS from your student expressing why they wish to attend GCHS. In the letter, please have your student express their Christian experiences and answer the following question: I know I am a Christian because
- 2. The applicant will ask their Pastor to complete a reference form. The reference will need to be based on the student and not the student's family. Also, the primary guardian understands that they are waiving the right to read a completed Pastoral reference and understand that it will be held in strict confidence by Griffin Christian High School.
- 3. Submit a letter expressing your need of partial or full tuition assistance. If it is partial, then express the approximate need.
- 4. All applicants must complete an application on FACTS Grant & Aid Assessment Service at https://www.factstuitionaid.com.
- 5. An interview will be scheduled after the student's letter and pastoral recommendation have been submitted and the FACTS application results are in.

We look forward to meeting with you and discussing the possibility of you being a part of the Griffin Christian Family.

Sincerely,

GCS Administration

tlawrence@griffinchristian.org